

`June 22. 2016

Amanda welcomes everyone to our Community Group meeting.

Teeny Tiny Town Summit

Vicki Luke - Agriculture & Rural Economic Development Advisor with the Ontario Ministry of Agriculture, Food & Rural Affairs is having a conference call with Helen, Ruth, Jim and Jeannette on July 12th to discuss plans for a Teeny Tiny town summit.

Spruce-up days

Ballots are at the Municipal office. Be sure to nominate your neighbour.

Signage at "Alvin"

The signage for Alvin is done and John L. will contact Rob Hailstone about making a stand for the sign.

Canada Day

Amanda is doing tattoo at Canada Day. Community Group members who are collecting for fireworks need Thank You notes for donation. Collectors are John, Helen, Amanda, Deb, Ruth, Jim and Katherine.

Fair Parade Float

Discussion was held about the theme of the parade. Theme is "Ye Olde Country Fair"

Nomination committee

John Lomax suggested that a nominating committee be formed for election in April 2017. This will be discussed in January.

Canada Day T-Shirts

Anne McGugan showed us t-shirt that could be ordered for Canada Day 2017. Community Group decided that they did not want to do this as a fundraiser.

Next meeting July 27, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. at the Municipal Office, everyone welcome